
TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

October 16, 2016 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, October 15, 2016 
8:15 AM David Serkes, Ryan Bell 
5:00 PM Robert Iulo, Pasquale LaMonaca 
Sunday, October 16, 2016 
7:30 AM Stephen Ford, Protection of Babies in the Womb 
9:00 AM Gregory Slyfield, Bernie Carroll, Jr. 
11:00 AM Kenneth Grieco, Frank Donnelly (2

nd
 Anniv.) 

Monday, October 17, 2016  
8:15 AM  Our Parishioners 
Tuesday, October 18, 2016  
8:15 AM Jackie Ford 
Wednesday, October 19, 2016 
8:15 AM Dick Osterman (Sp. Int.) 

 Thursday, October 20, 2016  
8:15 AM The People of Haiti 
Friday, October 21, 2016 
8:15 AM All those affected by Hurricane Matthew 

 Saturday, October 22, 2016 
8:15 AM Deceased Parishioners 
5:00 PM Donald Hubner, Grace Charles 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 
7:30 AM James Hofstetter, Suzanne Arnowitz 
9:00 AM Fred Conforti, Bobby Kaps 
11:00 AM Manual Castro, Susan Perrinpato 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR OCTOBER 22ND & 23RD, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
7:30 AM Msgr. John J. Carroll 
9:00 AM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
11:00 AM   Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, October 22, 2016 
5:00 PM Marilyn Koziol, Susan Urban 
Sunday,   October 23, 2016 
7:30 AM     Lynn Burek 
9:00 AM     Anne Marie Kelly, Heather Ginsburg 
11:00 AM   Chris McLaughlin, Maryann Hobbie 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, October 22, 2016  
5:00 PM  Luann Allora, Mary Keane, Peg Markert, David 
 Marsden, Jacqui Ortega, Marie Weber 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 
7:30 AM     Laurie Moris 
9:00 AM    Robert & Jennifer Heckler, Patricia Koziol,  Tim 
 Lazarus, Fran Maletsky, Bill O’Brien 
11:00 AM  Molly Faith Gregoire, Mary Jane Hojell, Chris 
 McLaughlin, Bobbie Prescott, Bill & Ellen Sharkey 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 
9:00 AM     Katy Schrope 
We need help conducting the activity. For information email 
Katy Schrope, katyvet@optonline.net 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $13,836.00 Last Year:  $14,812.00 
 

Attendance:    675 
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “Thank you for your patience last weekend 
with all the appeals.  This weekend you will hear from me on 
behalf of the Bishop’s Annual Appeal.’” 

 

Parishioner’s Response: “The Ladies Guild raffle gives me an 
opportunity to make a donation to worthy charities and possibly 
win it back with interest!” 

 

MADONNA COLLECTION 
The Madonna’s in the curio cabinet in the narthex were given to 
OLM by the Community Church of Smoke Rise.  We extend our 
appreciation to them for this lovely collection.  The Ladies Guild 
purchased the curio cabinet and have dedicated the collection 
to its founder, Eileen Davies.  Msgr. Carroll will bless the 
Madonnas after the 11am Mass this Sunday, October 16. 

 

ALL SOULS ENVELOPES 
Please place your envelope with the names of your deceased 
relatives and friends in the box so marked in the narthex.  They 
will be prayed for at all Masses during November.  

 

SILVER & GOLD WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Couples, married in 1966 or 1991, are invited to celebrate your 
25

th
 or 50

th
 Wedding Anniversary with Bishop Serratelli at Mass 

at St. Peter’s, Parsippany, Sun., Nov. 6, at 4pm. Registrations 
will be accepted through Oct. 24.   

 

CHERUB CHOIR 
Each year, our Cherub Choir leads the singing at our 4:00 Mass 
on Christmas Eve.  This choir is made up of children who are 
enrolled in grades 1, 2 and 3 in our religious education program, 
or parish children who are enrolled in area Catholic schools.   
 

Rehearsals commence on Thursday, November 3rd from 4:30-
5:15, and continue each Thursday until Christmas, with the 
exception of November 10

th
 (teacher’s convention) and 

November 24 (Thanksgiving Day).   
 

If your 1
st
, 2

nd
, or 3

rd
 grader is a singer, this is their ministry.  

This is their way to serve their Church community.  Plus, it is a 
good way for them to learn the traditional Christmas carols of 
our faith, such as Silent Night and Joy to the World, and 
perhaps pass them along to other family members. 
 

If you would like your singer to participate in the Cherub Choir, 
and you have not done so already, please contact Michael 
Pierce by e-mail (iloveapiano@aol.com) or phone and leave a 
message (973-838-2029).  He will get back to you promptly. 

 

4GET ME NOT SUNDAY 
Next weekend, October 22nd & 23rd is 4-Get Me Not Weekend. 
Please continue with your generous donations of non- 
perishable food to the Father English food pantry in Paterson. 
So many of the working poor rely on our contributions to stretch 
their food budget and feed their families. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Paul Boniface Gaetano Caccavale
 JoAnne Catlin Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr.
 Joseph Hammond Nicholas Hayward  
 Danielle Kneringer Elvin Lister 
 Joseph Maher Rosemary Marsden 
 Cara McGloin Tom O’Dougherty
 Irene Petrosi Peggy Spreen 
 Lori Villa Fred Weber  
 Terry Wickham Pat & Phil Zito 
  

PRO-LIFE CORNER 
O Most Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of Mercy, at this most 
critical time, we entrust the United States of America to your 
loving care.  Most Holy Mother, we beg you to reclaim this 
land for the glory of your Son.  Overwhelmed with the burden 
of the sins of our nation, we cry to you from the depths of our 
hearts and seek refuge in your motherly protection.  Look 
down with mercy upon us and touch the hearts of our 
people.  Open our minds to the great worth of human life and 
to the responsibilities that accompany human freedom.  Free 
us from the falsehoods that lead to the evil of abortion and 
threaten the sanctity of family life.  Grant our country the 
wisdom to proclaim that God’s law is the foundation on which 
this nation was founded, and that He alone is the True Source 
of our cherished rights to life, liberty and the pursuit of 
happiness.   O Merciful Mother, give us the courage to reject 
the culture of death and the strength to build a new Culture of 
Life.  Amen. 
 

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
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S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Our 2
nd

 Annual Oktoberfest & Comedy Night is scheduled for 
Saturday, October 22nd.  Please contact Dave Puccia (973-
492-2774) for tickets.  This is guaranteed to be one of the 
highlights of your fall season…don’t miss it!  All are Welcome! 
 

All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  Please contact Dave Puccia or Mike D’Amelio  
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
10/22: Oktoberfest/Comedy Night 
10/26: Social meeting 8pm – Ryan Room 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RECONCILIATION RETREAT DAY 
The children preparing to receive the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation in Feb. 2017 had a wonderful retreat day.  They 
spent their time beginning with a prayer service with their 
parents and receiving a little book of prayers that their parents 
passed down to them.  Then the children went into their 
classrooms and learned about Jesus as the Good Shepherd.  
They did arts and crafts, puzzles and stories that related to the 
Good Shepherd.  Then they saw a video about Jesus as the 
Good Shepherd.  All the while the parents got a great overview 
of Reconciliation from Msgr. Carroll and Mary Ramsden.  It 
proved to be a great day. 

 

RETREAT MAKE-UP DAY 
If you missed the retreat the make-up is Monday, Oct. 17 at 
7:15 pm in OLM school. One parent needs to stay with the child 
during the make-up. 

 

RELIGIOUS ED GRADES 3-5 
On Monday, our children in grades 3-5 were able to take a 
music class with our own Mr. Pierce.  They spent 20 minutes in 
the church learning about church etiquette and singing songs.  
They had a fun time and it broke up their time in class. 

 

PARENTS FAITH SERIES 
Our Parents Faith Series was a whopping success.  We had a 
nice number of parents attend.  The talk given by Kelly Parrella 
was very informative and related to the lives we try to live.  
Please mark your calendar for Nov. 20

TH
, 10:15-11:15am for the 

next Parent Faith Series.  We hope you can join us. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FRESHMEN AND SOPHOMORES 
Confirmation session today!  Students to arrive by 10:40am in 
the school.   Pick up is at 1:30pm at the school.   Parents, 
please join us for Mass at 11am! 
  
 
 
 
 

Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coordinator youth@olmchurch.org 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SEARCH RETREAT 
NOVEMBER 18th-20th - If any juniors or seniors are interested 
in joining our Search retreat on November 18th-20th, please 
reach out to youth ministry for additional details. This is a great 
retreat and highly recommended for those who have not yet 
attended! Each week we will highlight a leader or team member 
on our Search 55 retreat team. Read testimonial below. 
 

A TESTIMONIAL OF FAITH FROM A KHS SENIOR 
Vanessa Knops is a senior at Kinnelon High School. Vanessa 
got involved more with the Church after experiencing her first 
Search retreat in the fall of 2015. Since her 1st Search retreat 
she has been involved with multiple retreats, was involved with 
our first Cardboard City program last year, has participated in 
Habitat for Humanity and is currently teaching 3rd grade CCD. 
She is very excited to go on her 3rd Search retreat this fall.  
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
  Crop Walk is on October 23rd. Come walk for the hungry, 
 and get service hours too! 
  First Habitat for Humanity for the 2016-2017 year will be on 
 Nov. 26th. This is the Saturday after Thanksgiving.  Please 
 consider signing up and giving back to those in need! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Be Part of the OLM Ladies Guild!  
 
 

RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE NOW AT ALL MASSES! Or 
 

Marilyn Koziol        973-492-8135  marjon2@optonline.net 
Maureen Galligan  973-886-7070  meg4808@optonline.net 

 

 
GET YOURS BEFORE THEY’RE GONE 

 

ONLY 200 WILL BE SOLD! 
 
 

$$ Next drawing October 29
th

 after 5pm Mass $$ 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  

C O N F I R M A T I O N  

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Enhance your Listen to fellow 
Relationship parents talk 
With Jesus about their faith 
 
Learn about Discuss the 
Roman Catholic meaning of faith in 
history & traditions a modern world 
 

This series will take place during Sunday morning CCD,  
10:15AM-11:15AM. Coffee, tea and light refreshments will be served.  

October 9th, November 20th, December 11th, January 29th, 
February 12th and March 5th. 

 

 OLM invites you to attend  

Faith Series  

for Parents  
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“BELIEVE” 
Do you believe that Jesus will come again?  In today’s gospel 
we hear Jesus say “when the Son of Man comes, will He find 
faith on earth?”  Our Lord is assuring you that He will return.  He 
is asking you whether or not you have faith strong enough to 
persevere through the dark night and if you are passing on 
Christ’s message to the next generation?  Jesus tells us in 
today’s parable that we must be persistent in prayer, and have 
unshakable faith so that in the face of injustice we will surely 
triumph.  It is during prayer that Jesus comes into your heart 
and unites His heart to yours.  It is through prayer that you will 
share in His peace and joy.  Prayer must become your life.  St. 
Paul tells us to pray unceasingly, day and night, for justice 
belongs to you, His chosen ones, for Christ Jesus will come to 
judge the living and the dead.  Sound familiar?  It is part of our 
“Profession of Faith.”  We recite it at Mass every Sunday but do 
you plant it deep within your heart? Do you repeat it often in 
prayer and do you teach it to your children?  Most of all do you 
truly believe it?  The next time you say the “Creed” be confident 
that itôs the truth!  Join RCIA on Thursday evening, 7pm in the 
parish house.  For more info call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-6838 
or Carol Mangani, 973-283-2218. 
 

Date  Topic   Presenter 
Oct. 20  Bible Covenants  RCIA Team 

 
 

INTERESTING READ 
Father Richard Rento, 58 years a priest of 
this diocese, has written a book entitled 
IT’S NOT NECESSARILY SO.  A SENIOR 
PRIEST SEPARATES FAITH FROM 
FICTION AND MAKES SENSE OF 
BELIEF.  In everyday language, Father 
Rento offers a fresh look at matters of 
Catholic belief and morality, assuring his 
readers that their own conscience-based 
thinking on these issues is well founded 
and does not brand them as “bad 
Catholics.”  Are you seeking peace?  Then 
read this book - Available on Amazon. 

 
 

 
 

KINNELON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPT. BREAKFAST 
Sun., Oct. 16

th
, 103 Kiel Ave. 7am to 12pm.  Pancakes, 

sausage, bacon, French toast sticks, applesauce, juice, coffee 
and milk.  All you can eat!  Adults/kids 12 and over: $8, 
Seniors/kids under 12:  $6, under age 2:  Free.  Tix at door! 

 

ANNUAL CARITAS GALA – NOVEMBER 5
TH

 
The Caritas Gala benefiting Catholic Charities, Diocese of 
Paterson will be at the Birchwood Manor in Whippany on 
November 5

th
, 6:30 until 10:30 pm.  Msgr. Carroll will be 

honored for Advocacy.  Tickets for the dinner are $250pp.  
Please call the rectory if you are interested in tickets.  
 

NURSING CARE AVAILABLE 
Local nurse is available for part-time elder care.  References 
provided upon request.  Please call Lynn 973-294-8097. 
 

MARKET STREET MISSION “COAT GIVEAWAY” 
Please donate a coat, hat, scarf or gloves for men, women & 
children at the market Street Mission Thrift Store, 25 George 
St., Morristown, DROP OFF by Oct. 28

th
.  The GIVEAWAY is 

scheduled for Sat., Nov. 5, 10am-1pm on the Morristown 
Green. 
 

ST. ANTHONY’S BAKED POTATO NIGHT – OCT. 27 
Please join the St. Anthony Columbiettes on Thursday, Oct. 27, 
5:30 to 7:30pm at the K of C Hall, 65 Hamburg Tnpk., Butler.  
$8 – 1 potato per person, $11 - 2 potatoes per person, salad 
and fixins’ bar, soda, coffee, tea & dessert included.  Tix call 
Joan Taggart, 973-838-4325 or Ann Taggart, 973-838-0250. 

 

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL 21
st

 ANNUAL GOLF EVENT 
Msgr. McQuaid Golf Event - Thurs., Oct. 20

th
 at Black Bear Golf 

& Country Club in Franklin, NJ.  Registration 10:30am, tee-off 
12:30pm shotgun start. Cost pp $150 including lunch, dinner, 
on-course beverages, greens fees & cart.  For info call 973-835-
5680 or 973-694-0938. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASSUMPTION COLLEGE FOR SISTERS 
A MERCIFUL HEART:  Blessed Pauline and the Year of Mercy 
On Oct. 23 from 2:30 to 4:30pm, come and be touched by the 
life of Blessed Pauline as we reflect on her actions prompted by 
her merciful heart at 200 A Morris Ave., Denville.  Join the 
Sisters for Vespers at the conclusion of the presentation.  To 
register call 973-957-0188 Ext. 102 or acs@acs350.org 

 
 
 
 

 

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL VERA BRADLEY BINGO 
Holy Spirit School (330 Newark Pompton Turnpike, 
Pequannock) will host a Vera Bradley Bingo on Sat., Nov. 5

th
 

featuring genuine designer Vera Bradley items. Doors open at 
6pm and Bingo starts at 7pm.  Reserve and pay for your seat by 
October 28

th
 for $20.  Reservations paid for after October 28

th
 

and at the door will be $25.  Price includes 10 sheets of Vera 
Bradley Bingo with 3 chances to win for each Bingo game.  Also 
includes coffee, tea and desserts.  In addition, there will be a 
raffle, 50/50 cash Bingo, a regular 50/50 raffle, and door prizes.  
BYOB and participants are welcomed to bring food to have at 
their table.  For reservation information call Linda Fischer at 
862-228-3430 or email hssbingo@gmail.com.  Age 21+ only. 
  

SETON HALL PREP OPEN HOUSE – OCT. 30 
New Jersey’s oldest Catholic prep school will be hosting its 
annual Open House for 7

th
 & 8

th
 grade boys and their families 

on Sun., Oct. 30, 12 to 3pm.  Visitors will tour the campus, learn 
about the application process, enjoy a barbeque and have an 
opportunity to meet teachers, coaches, parents and current 
students.  For more info, contact Michael T. Zinsmeister, 
Director of Admission at 973-325-6640 or visit shp.org 
 

WEDNESDAYS FOR WOMEN 
Sacred Thread Ministries - Begins Wed., Oct. 19 with a program 
on Dorothy Day entitled, “Don’t Call Me a Saint”.  Sr. Anita 
Constance, SC will reflect this disciple’s ability to identify and 
connect with the poor.  We will discover the underpinnings of 
her unusual and generous life.  Place:  St. Mary’s Retreat 
Center, 230 Mendham Rd., Morristown, 9:30 – 12noon, $25. 
Call Pat Hughes at 908-608-3160 to register. 
 

FREE WALKER 
If anyone knows of someone who needs a free walker (almost 
never used), please contact Inge Blazina at 973-342-6383. 
 
 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

 

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Exodus 17:8-13 
Amalek and his people attacked the Israelites, so Moses 
instructed Joshua to lead some of the Israelites into battle 
the next day. While Moses kept his hands raised in prayer, 
the Israelites were winning. But when he put his hands 
down, they would begin to lose. So two others helped him 
keep his hands raised, and Joshua and the Israelites won 
the battle. 
 

Second Reading: 2 Timothy 3:14—4:2 
Paul tells Timothy that the Scriptures are inspired by God 
and are an excellent tool in teaching others about God's 
expectations of his people. Knowledge of the Scriptures, 
coupled with faith in Jesus, will lead many people to 
salvation. Paul urges Timothy to continue preaching the 
gospel, although this will sometimes be a difficult task. 
 
Gospel: Luke 18:1-8 
Jesus speaks about a corrupt judge who lacked respect for 
either God or man. A widow repeatedly asked him to settle 
a case in her favor. He finally settled the case, only 
because he grew weary of listening to her requests. Jesus 
points out that if even this corrupt judge eventually listened, 
then God, who is just, will certainly answer the pleas of his 
people. 
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Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  
Change the world.  

Walk. Give.  

Join  
 

THE  
 

OLM  
 

2016  
 

CROPWalk  
Team  

 

Sunday 

October 23, 2016 
 

REGISTRATION AT 1 PM 
 

Walk Starts  

1:30 PM 
 

OLM has been a loyal supporter of Church World 

Servicesõ (CWS) CROP Walks.  CWS is an interfaith 

community organization that alleviates hunger at home 

and around the world.  Contributions help this 

organization continue to combat hunger, to include 

stocking food pantries.  Twenty-five per cent of the 

contributions received from this walk go to local food 

pantries in our area which are in need more than ever.  

Churches from all over our area will participate in the 

walk.  Will you consider walking? 
 

The walk will be on Sunday, October 23th, at St. 

Josephõs Church on Comly Road in Lincoln Park; the 

walk begins at 1:30 P.M.  It is a fun activity while 

supporting the cause of fighting hunger.  Come and 

join the OLM Team.    
 

You can either participate in a 1 mile or 3 mile walk or 

sponsor someone who is walking to alleviate hunger. 

Forms are available in the narthex of the church after 

mass. 
 

If you have any questions or need additional 

information, please contact John or Samantha 

Ramsden, 973-291-4766 or jmram595@optonline.net 

 

     Thank you, 

     John and Samantha Ramsden 
 

mailto:jmram595@optonline.net


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please purchase a ticket at Mass, or 
   

  Marilyn Koziol   973-492-8235 marjon2@optonline.net 
  Maureen Galligan 973-886-7070 meg4808@optonline.net 

 
 
 

 
Some of the charitable programs we support are: 

 CROP Walk Heifer International 
 R.I.S.E. Baby Blankets for Several Sources 
 Kinnelon HS Every 15 Minutes Prayer Shawls 
 Senior Celebration Picnic Franciscan Sisters of Peace 
 Cath. Char. Fr. English Center Several Sources 
 Hope Through Care Womenôs Shelter 

 

OUR MISSION:   The OLM Ladies Guild is a group of women in the 
parish who come together to plan and carry out charitable programs 
and events. We help others  in our parish and the surrounding areas.   

One of the ways we help others is we raise funds from our Annual Raffle.  

If you buy a ticket you help others in our local communities and at the 

Catholic Charities centers in Paterson too. For $100 you get 48 chances to 

WIN!  We sell ONLY 200 tickets so we bring in $20,000.  We give 

$12,000 away in prizes and we keep $8,000 for our programs.  It’s a very 

good deal for you and for the recipients of our charitable giving!  We have 

tickets on sale all during October, with our first 2016/2017 drawing on 

October 29
th

. 

If you WIN your ticket goes back IN! 

ADIES GUILD 
 

OL M 

 O L M  L A D I E S  G U I L D  
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